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January 20, 2018

Mr. Phil Kiko

Chief Administrative Officer
HB-26, Capitol Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Kiko,

It is my understanding that despite the current lapse in appropriations, Members of Congress will
continue receiving their salary.

[ am writing you today to request that my pay be withheld during the current lapse in
appropriations that began on January 20, 2018 at midnight.

Should you have any questions, please contact me directly at 202-225-2276.

Sincerely,

Susan W. Brooks
Member of Congress
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